
Coronado Elementary  
Site Council 

          February 13, 2025  
 

                                      5:00 – 5:19 PM   
 

 

 

1. Call to Order 
 

Mr. Griggs called the meeting to order at 5:00 p.m. 
 

Members in attendance:  
Parents: Holly Schaffner 
Teachers: Trisha Beaty  
Classified Staff: Tamara Overton 
Administration: Principal Brian Griggs and Assistant Principal Dr. Alice Stortini 
 

2. Old Business 
o No Old Business 

 

3. New Business:   
o Propose Name Change from Music Club to Drama Club 

 
4. Discussion Points: 

 

o HUSD Survey 
 

Mr. Griggs provided an overview of the recent HUSD Parent and Staff Survey. The survey was sent to all parents and 
staff within the Higley Unified School District. He explained that the Maintenance & Operations Override did not 
pass in the November 2024 election. As a result, there will be a reduction in funding for the 2025-2026 school year, 
with the possibility of additional cuts for the 2026-2027 school year if the Override is not renewed. The district is 
seeking community input to help guide decision-making as they navigate these budget challenges. A Community 
Town Hall will be held on Wednesday, February 19 at 5:00 PM in the HUSD Board Room to discuss these challenges 
and gather feedback from families and community members. 
 

o Chinese New Year Celebration  

Mr. Griggs shared his excitement about Coronado hosting this year’s District Chinese New Year Festival. This event 
will provide an opportunity to showcase student performances and displays from Cooley Early Childhood 
Development Center, Cooley Middle School, and Williams Field High School. The festival will highlight the many  
opportunities available to HUSD students throughout their educational journey.  

o Open Discussion 

The meeting adjourned at 5:19 PM 


